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January 20, 2023 

 
VIA E-FILING & E-MAIL  
Carmen D. Diaz, Acting Secretary  
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities  
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor  
Post Office Box 350  
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350  
board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov 
 

Re: NJ Solar 6 LLC 
 BPU Docket No. QO22090575 

TREC Application Numbers NJSTRE1546741490 and NJSTRE1546741523 
 

Dear Acting Secretary Diaz, 
On behalf of our client, NJ Solar 6 LLC, we submited a petition on September 16, 2022 

pursuant to N.J.A.C. § 14:1-1.2, requesting an extension of the commercial operation deadlines in 
the Solar Transition Incentive program for the above referenced solar projects at Immaculata High 
School. We had requested a 2 month extension of the TREC deadline in that petition. 
Subsequently, the projects received PTO from the utility on September 29, 2022, which was only 
13 days after the TREC expiration date of September 16, 2022.  Therefore, we wish to amend our 
petition to request only a 13 day extension of the TREC deadline.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you for your time 

and consideration and we look forward to our future correspondence. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Murray E. Bevan 
 

cc:  Rachel Boylan, BPU 
      George Carstens, Madison Energy 
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